
F4.b Action Item - Professional Contracts 
 
 

Wood County Special Education Shared Services Arrangement Director 
 

 
 
I recommend a new two-year administrative contract beginning July 1, 2013 and ending 
June 30, 2015 be offered to Sheryl Pappa, currently serving as the Director of the 
Wood County Special Services Agreement Cooperative.  The Board of Directors of the 
Wood County Special Services Agreement Cooperative have reviewed the performance 
of Mrs. Pappa and recommended approval of the new two year contract. 
 
 
 
 
Sample Motion:   “I move to approve a new two-year administrative contract   
         beginning July 1, 2013 and ending June 30, 2015 for Sheryl Pappa.” 
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